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Oregon State Senators,
I am writing to encourage you to support the amendment to HB 2027 which would prohibit Bend Park & Rec from
construction of additional bridges across the Deschutes river upstream of Bend. 
Environmental protections of the Upper Deschutes river are important and should be preserved.
Thank you for your service, 
Margaret Martin
Resident of Bend
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